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Comments: I'm writing as a concerned resident of teller county. The forest service gun ranges (specifically

Turkey Tracks and the one up Painted Rocks Rd.) are dangerous and need some changes. The following are

some of my concerns:

 

Noise: We live on Painted Rocks Rd and the sound of discharging fire arms is heard clearly from our house, even

inside. The sound is heard from the gun range up the street nearly every day.

Wildfires: Wildfires from discharging fire arms are quite common and concerning. Especially in the dry conditions

we usually have.

Night shooting: It is not uncommon to hear shots at night coming from that area.

Stray bullets: There have been several incidences/reports of irresponsible and reckless shooting. There's been a

number of instances of stray bullets reported in areas just like this. This is very concerning.

Environmental damage: The trash in this area is pervasive. 

 

If the range is to stay, it needs to be changed so that it is safe. Hours need to be posted and possible supervision

needs to be in place.

 

Thank You, 

Christina Still

 


